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Hi  

I am strictly disagreeing with the building plan on property 8383 between Mississauga road and sky 

harbour drive this is all residential area if you see on the left side of Mississauga road there is all 

commercial area and all shops and offices are facing to Mississauga road or financial drive and then 

behind big area for parking and then there is a street and then residential area there is big gap between 

commercial and residential area but here at sky harbor side there no such a big gap  all residential area 

even the denial homes are also facing to Mississauga road and this building nothing to do with the 

financial drive there is a big plot left  of 8383 so please it’s a 100% illegal to build a commercial building 

in front of the houses on sky Harbour drive people use to walk  with the family and kids ride bicycle 

there is very illegal to build a six floor building  facing to sky harbor drive from steels up to queens street 

even up to Walmart plaza there is no commercial building so please do not approve any plan thanks 
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